






 

 

St. Barbara Helping Hands 

  Upcoming Events/Mee�Ÿngs 

           First Wednesday of each month  
           St. Barbara and Holy Child                       
          Parish Prayer Shawl Ministry. 1:00 PM  

          in Holy Child Rectory. Contact person for 
          further informa�Ÿon is  Mary Jane Longo 

412.221.1087. 
Aug. 8  Vivienne’s Bologna Sandwich Project 
Aug. 16  Monthly Mee�Ÿng in Parish Hall  6:30 PM 
 
For further informa�Ÿon on any event, please contact Pamela 
Fantoni at 412.638.2306/412.276.3266 OR Karen Williams at 
412.221.4101/412.915.3749.   
email: stbarbarahelpinghands@gmail.com  or view us on  
Facebook.   

ST. BARBARA/HOLY CHILD GOLF SCRAMBLE 

Ft. Cherry Golf Course, McDonald, PA 

Saturday, August 18th, 8 am Shotgun Start 
Event Inclusions : 

18 Holes with cart  *  Buffet BBQ Luncheon after play  *  Prizes on several holes   *    

50/50 Raffle  *  Basket of Cheer 

Event Fee $85 per person, $340 per foursome  if paid by July 27th early registration, or 

$95 per person, $380 if paid by deadline of Aug. 10th 

Send check payable to St. Barbara Parish or turn form in at the rectory with payment 

Names:______________________    __________________________ 

   ___________________________    __________________________ 

Phone #____________________  Email :_______________________ 

If interested in volunteering on th e Golf Committee, e-mail  Mark Fl eisner at mfleisner24@comcast.net 

If you would like to help with the upcoming Golf Outing golf prizes , gift baskets, and gift cards are greatly appreciated. 
Donations can be dropped off at  the St. Barbara rectory by August 1st.  Thank you for your generosity. 

Humane Vitae Holy Hour 
There will be an Adoration Holy Hour dedicated to the Pro
-Life movement on Wednesday, July 25th at 7:00pm in 
Holy Child Church.  Kurt Kondrich, a local advocate for 
life, will also be present to give his witness.  Babysitting 
will be provided.  Come and pray, come and be inspired, 
come and be renewed.   

Magnificat Pittsburgh Prayer Breakfast 
Ladies, come to the Magnificat Pittsburgh prayer break-
fast on Aug. 25, from 9 am to Noon at the Double Tree by  
Hilton, Cranberry Twp.  Hear dynamic speaker Dr. Carol 
Razza who will minister to you and tell her story of God’s 
work to free her from the lies that put her in a place of fear 
and shame. Through God she broke free to live His pur-
pose and plan for her. She will remind you that the Father 
speaks freedom into our lives and that is our dwelling 
place. Carol is a psychotherapist, author, and on faculty at 
a seminary in Florida.  Cost of the breakfast is $23. To 
register, call Kay, 724-772-6749 or Pam, 412-461-8906 or 
go to www.magnificatpittsburgh.org. Registration deadline 
is Aug. 17.      



 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Mi 6:1-4, 6-8; Ps 50:5-6, 8-9, 16bc-17,  
 21, 23; Mt 12:38-42 
Tuesday: Mi 7:14-15, 18-20; Ps 85:2-8;  
 Mt 12:46-50 
Wednesday: 2 Cor 4:7-15; Ps 126:1bc-6;  
 Mt 20:20-28 
Thursday: Jer 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13; Ps 26:6-7ab, 8-11;  
 Mt 13:10-17 
Friday: Jer 3:14-17; Jer 31:10-13; Mt 13:18-23 
Saturday: Jer 7:1-11; Ps 84:3-6a, 8a, 11;  
 Mt 13:24-30 
Sunday: 2 Kgs 4:42-44; Ps 145:10-11, 15-18;  
 Eph 4:1-6;  Jn 6:1-15 

REST IN THE LORD 
 For several weeks we have listened to readings 
that have recounted just how arduous the work of 
prophets and disciples can be. In today’s Gospel, the 
Lord Jesus listens to the reports of those he had sent 
out “two by two” to minister to the people. After the 
apostles reported what they had done, Jesus, recog-
nizing their fatigue, says, “Come away by yourselves 
to a deserted place and rest awhile” (Mark 6:31). Per-
haps this is what the Lord is telling his disciples in 
the year 2018 as well. We need to pause on our jour-
ney of discipleship and simply rest in the Lord. Sun-
day Mass provides many opportunities for quiet 
times, particularly during the periods of silence fol-
lowing the readings. Why not take the time today to 
allow the saving word of the Lord to penetrate your 
heart during those silent times? Ask the Lord to re-
new you in body, mind, and spirit for the arduous 
work of discipleship. 
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TODAY’S READINGS 
First Reading — I shall gather the remnant of my 
flock and bring them back to their meadow 
(Jeremiah 23:1-6). 
Psalm — The Lord is my shepherd; there is nothing I 
shall want (Psalm 23). 
Second Reading — In Christ Jesus you who were 
once far off have become near by the blood of Christ 
(Ephesians 2:13-18). 
Gospel — When Jesus saw the vast crowd, his heart 
was moved with pity for them, and he began to 
teach them many things (Mark 6:30-34). 
The English translation of the Psalm Responses from Lectionary for Mass © 1969, 1981, 
1997, International Commission on English in the Liturgy Corporation. All rights re-
served. 

    The Lord Is My Shepherd,  
          There Is Nothing I Shall Want – 
          One of the most tender images  
          we have of Jesus is that of the  
         Good Shepherd. Just as a  
          shepherd guides the flock, so  
 Jesus leads us, his flock, keeping us safe, encourag-
ing us, placing us on his shoulders when we have 
strayed as he draws us back into the fold. The 
Lord’s work as shepherd of our hearts is not limited 
to a time of trial or need in our lives. Jesus is al-
ways, actively leading us and it is the responsibility 
of each of us as Christians to listen to the voice of 
the Good Shepherd and follow him on the path of 
life. Not only does Jesus lead us individually as his 
sisters and brothers, but also wholly as the Church. 
The shepherd keeps the flock moving together as 
one and goes in search of the lost in order that they 
may be one with the Church again. As we journey 
On Mission for The Church Alive! we trust in the 
guidance of Christ the Good Shepherd to lead us 
and the Church through this time of change. The 
Lord does not abandon his flock and will strengthen 
us as we draw closer to him in faith and to each oth-
er as the Church. Visit onmissionchurchalive.org to 
learn more and to stay informed. 

             NEWS FOR LIFE 
   With Supreme Court Justice  
   Anthony Kennedy’s retirement, 
our President and Senate now have the solemn responsi-
bility to appoint a new justice.  Let us pray that with God’s 
help, the next Supreme Court Justice will stand firm for 
religious liberty and the sanctity of all life.   Pray to the 
Lord that our country would turn our hearts toward Him, 
and to support the most vulnerable in society – particular-
ly the unborn and the aged. 

Donate a storage bin and its lid— The Day Center at 
Family Promise was flooded with 3 inches of water and 
sewage in the recent torrential rains, and items that were 
stored in boxes were ruined.  Clean up is underway and 
Family Promise is accepting donations of storage bins 
with lids to keep safe all our supplies for the homeless 
families we serve.  Contact at Becky Colson at : 
(412)221-2758 to donate! 


